
PE35. Investment Strategy Update

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services providing details of the conclusions from the Fund’s
review of investment strategy, and seeking approval of the strategy.

A review of the fund had been undertaken in conjunction with the Lothian
and Fife Pension Funds, the support of the Joint Investment Strategy Panel
and an investment consultant from Hymans Robertson.

Decision

The Pensions Committee and Board noted the proposed investment
strategy as set out in paragraphs 8.1 to 8.3 of report; and

The Pensions Committee agreed the proposed investment strategy as
set out in paragraphs 8.1 to 8.3 of the report.


